
This month we were honored to provide a $2,000 scholarship to Molly Moore of Highland Heights, Ohio.  Molly 
will be attending the University of Dayton this Fall.  Her parents, Tim and Mary Ellen are long time clients of 
the agency.  Thank you to everyone who submitted an entry for the scholarship.  We had 13 students apply, 

and it was a very difficult decision for us to pick one recipient.  Supporting our community is one of Robert K. 
Jones Insurance Agency’s core values, and we are thankful to have the ability to provide the scholarship to our 

community.  Keep your eyes out, for Spring 2024 when we offer our next Scholarship opportunity.
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CLAIMS CORNER

An insured noticed that their water 
bill had increased, without additional 
usage by them.  After confirming the 
increase with the water department, 
the insured called a plumber.  The 
plumber discovered there was a 
break in the water line running from 
the house to the street.  With the 
protection of Service Line Coverage, 
the access to the pipe and the repair 
were covered subject to a $500 
deductible.  Please contact us to 
confirm you have this coverage.

SERVICE LINE COVERAGE IS AVAILABLE

CONGRATULATIONS MOLLY MOORE!



JONES FUN FACTSJONES IN THE COMMUNITY

WHAT OUR CLIENTS  
ARE SAYING

I was so pleased with Beth when I talked to her last.  I was so nervous and agitated 
when I called in and Beth was so wonderful to work with during that stressful time. 
-Joyce C.

Family and Jones team members supporting 
Strides for Life 5K honoring Treva Bitler.IN HONOR OF TREVA BITLER

PACESETTERS

Dan Biedenharn & Dan Bitler 
supporting WSU athletics, 
with RK Jones Clients Tom 
Biedenharn & Chris Snyder at 
the WSU Pacesetter Golf Outing. 
Also pictured - WSU Men’s 
Basketball Coach Scott Nagy and 
WSU Athletic Director Bob Grant.

YOUR INSURANCE 
NEIGHBORS

Jones Insurance received 
the Kettering Business 
Neighborhood Pride Award

THE FOOD BANK

Some members of our team 
volunteering at the Dayton 
Foodbank.  We boxed up 
250 senior boxesPictured left to right:  Scott Nagy, Tom 

Biedenharn, Dan Biedenharn, Chris Snyder, 
Dan Bitler, Bob Grant

GRADUATE JACK

Maureen and Mike Lunne’s son, Jack, 
graduated from Alter HS and is planning on 
attending University of Cincinnati in the fall. 

GOLF AT THE GROVE

Dan Biedenharn sponsoring and playing 
in the Dayton Agonis Club Golf outing at 
Walnut Grove on June 5th.

I would like to say that the young man, Kevin, at the front desk is very pleasant 
to talk to.  It was very refreshing getting to talk to someone so polite. 
-Audrey S.

Thanks for the follow-up. I appreciated your time.  How refreshing to have 
a conversation with someone about the policy.  I would be happy to pass 
along your business information!
-Toby.


